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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are continuing to work hard to raise the awareness of wellbeing in school amongst our children. We are already 
delivering ‘Thoughtful Tuesday’ wellbeing assemblies to KS1 which are linked to our PHSE curriculum objectives and 
have introduced ‘Fun Day’ Friday afternoons (each half term)  Additionally, we will soon be recruiting ‘Wellbeing 
Ambassadors’ across all year groups to support children to feel safe and happy. As a school we are really passionate 
about ensuring all of our children are happy to come to school and feel included. However,  we understand that 
there are times, when a little extra support may be needed. If you feel your child may need some emotional support, 
please contact Mrs Dicken (Mental Health Lead) or Mrs Taroni (Deputy Head) and we will be more than happy to 
help. You can contact us via the school office.   

We work closely with the Mental Health in Schools Team who are able to offer workshops to children 
and parents. Our first parent workshop is scheduled for Friday 1st March (8:50am to 9:50am) and will 
be focussing on ‘anxiety’. If you are interested in attending, please let the school office know.  

 Fun Day Fridays! 

Our Fun Day Friday afternoons are proving to be 
a real success with many children and staff     
reporting how much fun they have. Our Fun Day 
Friday afternoons take place on the last Friday of 
each half term and include activities such as:  

disco, making friendship bracelets, jigsaws, stress 
ball making and cooking. If you have any com-
plete jigsaws or board games that you no longer 
play with or want, please consider donating these 
to school so that the children can play with them. 
Thank you very much! Our next Fun Day Friday 
afternoon will be taking place on: Friday 9th 
February! 

  



                                        Useful contacts 

 

Young Minds 

Parents, if your child has been denied support from CAMHS, or you are still waiting to be 
seen, Young Minds offer a parent support Helpline available on 0808 802 5544 from  

9:30am– 4pm Monday to Friday. You will be connected to one of their trained advisors 
who will listen to your concerns and offer support and advice.  

Young Minds are a great organisation who are able to offer lots of advice and support. Below are some 
really important messages from Young Minds: 

How to respond if your child is feeling angry. 

 

 

 

 

 

A message for your child: There are no ‘bad’ or ‘wrong’ emotions. It is okay to feel sad,    
angry, lonely, afraid, anxious, upset, stuck…. There is no shame in any of these.  The im-
portant thing is to listen to how you are feeling. And if you are struggling to cope, talk to 
someone– a friend, parent, trusted adult or a listening service. How you feel is always valid.  

 


